
From: Anderson, Maisie  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 10:56 AM 
To: Regen, Licensing 
Cc: Kerslake, Eleanor; Coldwell, James 
Subject: RE: Consultation letter - Variation of Hours - B D Wines, 1 Braganza Street, 

RE: Consultation letter - Variation of Hours - B D Wines, 1 Braganza Street 

As a ward Councillor I have concerns about this application for a 24hr alcohol sale licence. There 
have been reports of antisocial behaviour in Braganza Street in the last 2 years, and this could 
potentially exacerbate this. With the introduction of night tube, this could be further heightened as 
Kennington Station is very close to this premises. Braganza Street is actually a quiet residential 
street, as are the streets directly feeding off it. 

Furthermore, close by premises on the Walworth Rd that already have a 24hr licences are linked with 
antisocial behaviour in the area. I don’t think that issuing another one would be beneficial to the local 
community. 

Kind regards, 

Maisie 

Councillor Maisie Anderson 
Cabinet Member Public Health, Parks & Leisure 
Labour Member for Newington Ward 

160 Tooley St, Southwark, 
London, SE1 2QH 
t. 0207 525 0238 / 07985 114 204
e. maisie.anderson@southwark.gov.uk
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